
6420 N. Newburgh Road 

Westland, Michigan 48185 

harvestdetroitwest.org 

734.895.3280 

 

Sunday, May 24, 2020  
 

We were so blessed to begin in-person services last week!  We recognize that you may have 

questions about what re-gathering looks like. Please visit this page for FAQs on what to expect if you 

choose to attend in-person: harvestdetroitwest.org/resources/stories-articles/coronavirus-updates. If 

you are in any way uncomfortable with these expectations, we encourage you to stay home and 

take advantage of the service livestream. These are initial steps to begin re-assembly for those who 

are ready to be with others. When you feel comfortable returning to in-person services, please join us. 

In an abundance of caution, we are asking those who have a compromised immune system, or are 

exhibiting symptoms of any illness, to continue to worship at home through our service livestream: 

harvestdetroitwest.org/resources/live-stream.  
 

WE ARE AVAILABLE TO YOU 

We want to stay in contact with you during this season.  The best way to reach us is via email: 

admin@harvestdetroitwest.org or by calling the church office (734.895.3280).  Please reach out! 
 

HARVEST HELPING HANDS  

Do you NEED practical help, such as grocery pickup, urgent 

supplies, or an encouraging phone call?  Or are you willing to 

PROVIDE this help to someone in the church family?  Visit 

harvestdetroitwest.org/resources/stories-articles/harvest-

helping-hands or email: andrew.m.schaad@gmail.com.  
 

ELDER CANDIDATE  

Jesse Hawkins has been selected by the Elder Board to serve 

as an elder of Harvest.  The Hawkins family has been part of 

our congregation since 2012, and Jesse has previously served 

Harvest as a deacon and as Men’s Ministry director.  In 

keeping with the instruction of Matthew 18:15-17, we call 

upon the body of Harvest Bible Church to approach Jesse if 

you know of any circumstance which would hinder his 

qualification for ministry to us.  Lord willing, the elder 

installation will take place in early June. 
 

INTERNATIONAL FOOD RELIEF 

Harvest family, thank you so much for your generosity toward 

our brothers and sisters in Liberia, Haiti, and India.  You can 

donate at harvestdetroitwest.org/connect/giving/; 

select Fund > Food for Liberia, Haiti, India. 

Thank you for your faithful giving! 
 

  

Weekly Need: $13,000.00 
  

Budget YTD: $260,000.00 

Actual YTD: $256,753.37 
 

General Fund: $11,022.34 
  
Food Pantry:  $486.78 
 

Food for Liberia, Haiti & India: 

     $405.42 
  

   

A secure link for giving online 

(through Subsplash) is available 

from the Harvest website:  

harvestdetroitwest.org/connect/ 

giving.  You can also mail 

offerings to the church office: 

6420 N. Newburgh Road, 

Westland, 48185. 
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ONLINE ACTIVITIES FOR CHILDREN AND TEENS 

• Parents of children, our weekly online Bible lesson is found at facebook.com/Harvest-Family-

Ministries-619423684865467.  Questions?  Contact Sarah Beggs: sbeggs@harvestdetroitwest.org.  

• Teens, visit harvestdetroitwest.org/ministries/youth for ways we are communicating, as well as 

up-to-date information to join Youth Group Live via Pastor Rob’s Facebook page tonight at 

6pm.  Questions?  Contact Amiee Kaiser: akaiser@harvestdetroitwest.org. 
 

COLLEGE & 20s MINISTRY 

Young adults, join us at Harvest this Wednesday at 7pm for songs, prayer, and teaching from God’s 

Word. Questions?  Contact Pastor Mike: mikemoses@harvestdetroitwest.org.    
 

FACEBOOK EDIFICATION 

Every weekday at noon, Pastor Dan brings a “High Noon” devotional of encouragement from his 

facebook page. 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

Biblically True Woman:  Ladies, join us on Zoom Saturday, June 13, at 10:00am for the new series of 

Biblically True Woman, based on the best-selling Lies Women Believe by Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth.  

Please visit harvestdetroitwest.org/connect/events/ for all the details and to register. 
 

Hope in Troubled Times:  Joni McCarthy will be facilitating this study by Anne Graham Lotz, on 

Monday evenings (June 1-15) at 7pm.  Please visit harvestdetroitwest.org/connect/events/ for all the 

details and to register. 
 

COMMUNICATION AT HARVEST  

The Harvest website and Facebook page are updated with cancellations, postponements, and 

“breaking news” announcements.  There’s also a simple way to stay “in the loop” with email and text 

announcements and alerts from Harvest. From your smart phone, text LOOP to 734.732.4900. 

You’ll receive a text with a link to provide additional information.  Your information will be used for 

Harvest communications only! You can also text: 

PRAY to receive prayer requests 

C20 to receive updates for the College & 20s group 

TEENS to receive updates for the Teen Ministry 

MEN to receive updates for the Men’s Ministry 

WOMEN to receive updates for the Women’s Ministry 
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